
          19/02/2025 

 

 

NOTICE FOR MVC INTERVIEW 
 

 

Change of Interview Date for VO MVC 

This is to inform all candidates that the interview date, which was communicated 
earlier, has been changed. Due to unforeseen circumstances, the revised schedule is as 
follows: 

Previous Interview Date: 25/02/2025 New Interview Date: 27/02/2025 

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this change may cause. All other details 
regarding the interview venue and required documents remain unchanged. 

Candidates are requested to adhere to the new schedule and reach the interview 
venue on Ɵme.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperaƟon. 

 

By Order 

S/D 
General Secretary,  
West Bengal Poultry FederaƟon. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


